Tuesday 14th July 2020   




Being Creative
Creative Challenge 
Throughout the year it has been lovely to see how much you have all enjoyed creating different origami animals. I particularly enjoyed linking the origami to our maths learning about different types of angles and polygons. 
This week I have attached some other origami animals for you to try. 
Have fun!
